
 

 

   

3 July 2014 

Mr Mark Beedles 

Sent via Email: 

request-218805-6323be19@whatdotheyknow.com  

Our Ref: CAS-298764-JM0QNC 

 

Dear Mr Beedles, 

 

Your request for information 

 

Thank you for your email which we received 2 July 2014 sent to our 

InformationRequest mailbox, in which you requested the following information: 

 

A list of all establishments (both open and closed) that ofsted has on it's database 

for the following regions: 

 

All Gor's in England 

All in wales 

 

These will include education settings in the following catergories; 

 

Schools; 

 

 Independent 

 Nursery 

 Primary 

 Pupil referral unit 

 Secondary 

 Service children's education 

 Sixth form school 

 Special schools 

 Local authority (for local authority school improvement  arrangements 

reports)  

 Other schools 

 

Further education and skills;  

  

 Further education college with residential provision   

 General further education and tertiary college   

Freshford House 
Redcliffe Way 
Bristol 
BS1 6NL 

 

T 0300 123 1231 
Textphone 0161 618 8524 
enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk  
www.ofsted.gov.uk  

 

Direct T 03000 131 568 
Matthew.smith@ofsted.gov.uk   

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
mailto:xxxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.ofsted.gov.uk/


 

 

 

 

 Independent specialist college   

 Sixth form college 

  

Children and families services; 

 

 Boarding school   

 Children's home   

 Further education college with residential care   

 Residential family centre   

 Residential special school  

 

Early years and childcare; 

   

 Childcare on non-domestic premises   

 Children's centre   

 Other early years and childcare 

 

We will consider your request under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000 and 

any other legislation that may apply. 

 

Should there be any problems or difficulties in processing your request, we will be in 

touch with you again shortly. Otherwise, we will respond to your request within 20 

working days from the date we received it, as required by the Act.  

 

This should be by 30 July 2014; however, if we can respond sooner we will do so. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns about the content of this letter, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Matthew Smith 

Information Delivery Co-ordinator 

Information Management Team 


